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File: ULC Subject C719 August 25, 2009
ULC-G5.2

CERTIFICATION BULLETIN 2009-21

To: Members of the Advisory Council of Underwriters Laboratories of Canada
Others Interested

Subject: Withdrawal of ULC/ORD-C719S-1998, Requirements for the Investigation of
Stapler Non-Metallic Sheathed Cable Staples

Underwriters Laboratories of Canada has reviewed the subject ORD (Other Recognized
Document) and has decided to withdraw this document with no replacement.

Effective August 25, 2009, ULC/ORD-C719S is withdrawn.

Any questions concerning the above should be directed to Mr. Gunsimar Paintal,
Regional Quality Manager & ULC Mark Program Owner, 416-757-3611 ext. 61217 or
Gunsimarbir.Paintal@ca.ul.com.
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